
 

 

 
June President’s Note 
Susan Mathre 
 
Ahh!  Has Spring actually sprung??  What pretty weather we are having right now.  A number of 
our members will be on the Hungary/UK Journey when you receive this note. Hopefully all is 
going well for them.  Everyone should begin checking their 2025 calendars to see what 
Journeys may catch your attention, and how you can be involved with inbound Journeys. It is so 
nice to be traveling again.  
 
Our next monthly meeting will be on June 14th at 1st Christian Church, 2000 N Lincoln 
Ave. Loveland CO at 7:00 pm.  This meeting will be for the election of Officers for 2025 with a 
short business meeting.  The nominating committee has presented a full slate.  President- Suzi 
Gossard, VP- Susanna Garner, Treasurer- Carol McGrath, Secretary- Sylvia Miller. 
Following our elections and meeting, we will continue with a social evening of games and 
activities.  If you have a favorite game or cards you like, please bring them to share. 
 
There are no CLEO’s scheduled in June or July at this time.   
The May Cleo was a success, everyone loved seeing the  baby goats and getting to hold them.  
 
Our Picnic with Cheyenne is scheduled for August 17th at 11:30 am.  We will host, 
providing main, sides, and drink for them and they will provide desserts.  We have to change the 
venue from Edora Park to Spring Park, 2100 Mathews St. just a little west of Edora off of 
Stuart St. More info will come later. 
 
SW Florida Inbound Journey, is scheduled for June 25-30.  Contact Marcia Ross or Suzi 
Gossard with questions. 
The picnic lunch at Benson Park for the SWFL group on Wed., June 26 at noon, is open to all 
our members to join in. Please RSVP by June 17th to Felicity Sentance by text: 214-499-
5218 or email: fsentance@gmail.com so the correct amount of food can be ordered. There is a 
$10 fee for members not hosting or on the committee.  Bring your own chair. 
 
Inbound Journey from Austin, TX is scheduled for Sept. 13-18. Carol McGrath will be the 
Journey Host Coordinator with assistance from Cathie McCallum.  As of right now, the 
Welcome Party and our monthly meeting on Sept. 13, may be combined so our club can meet 
and greet the Austin Club. 
 
Please send the information you want in the July Newsletter to Sue Cummins after June 15 
and by June 20th.  Use the subject heading “FFNC Newsletter” so Sue recognizes it easily. 
 
Our FFI Journey assignment for 2025 are as follows:  (dates are tentative) 
 
Inbound: Domestic- Baton Rouge to FFNC.  August. 
Outbound Domestic-Northern Colorado to Austin, TX. May 
Outbound Domestic/International-Northern Colorado to Sherbrooke, Canada (Quebec 
province) and New Hampshire Seacoasts.  September. 
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